
From:  "Kevin M. Morooney" <kxm@psu.edu> 
To: <DNSSEC@ntia.doc.gov> 
Date:  Fri, Oct 10, 2008  2:36 PM 
Subject:  Glad to see it 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have only a general comment to share. 
 
We are developing the community and plans for rolling out DNSSEC in   
our campus environment (which includes 26 locations across the   
Commonwealth).  That NTIA is issuing this RFC and mobilizing an effort   
lends credibility to our own efforts - and that is most welcome.  We   
believe that we need to act as swiftly as we can manage with this   
complex transition and we seek all of the assistance we can find. 
 
I'm sure others will share more detailed comments about different   
aspects of the call, but I wanted to make sure you knew that the mere   
existence of the effort and the process has value. 
 
Regards, 
 
-kevin 
 
Kevin Morooney 
Vice Provost for Information Technology/CIO 
Penn State 
http://its.psu.edu 
kxm@psu.edu 
+1 814-865-3540 
 
 


